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Northern Technologies 

 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 

September 15, 2020 

 

Crimp Kit Part #s: C261E09351, C265E09351, C265E09352, C270E09450, 
 C270E09500, C270E09650, C270E09750, C270E15460, 
 C270E15510, C270E15660, C270E15760, C270E25170, 
 C270E25470, C270E25520, C270E25670, C270E25770, 
 C271E09351, C271E09450, C271E09500, C271E09650, 
 C271E09750, C271E15460, C271E15510, C271E15660, 
 C271E15760, C271E25370, C271E25470, C271E25520, 
 C271E25670, C271E25770              
      

Due to the lack of certain parts to produce these products the above part 

numbers are being discontinued.  

Contacts used in these products have been discontinued and can no longer be 

manufactured. Re-tooling is not viable based on current production volumes. 

We have a limited supply of contacts and once the inventory is depleted, we can 

no longer produce these kits. 

Products will only be offered until inventories are depleted. 

 

For more information contact: sales@northerntech.com 

For unrelated inventory information please contact: compliance @northerntech.com 


